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I strongly oppose any more new taxes for Oregon residence we the people of Oregon 

have had enough of the our representatives continually raising taxes to better 

themselves with NO regard to the hard working people of Oregon. If the current 

administration continues to push these bills through with no regard to the people’s 

voice there will be consequences.  

Again… NO new taxes and I STRONGLY oppose this bill.  

Signed FRUSTRATED Roger 

 

 


